
Events Date

Easter Egg Hunt April 3rd

Parents Evening April 4th

Closed for Easter 29th March Close – 2nd April Open

Term Dates
Nursery closed from end of day 28th March 

and open again 15th April

Dates for your diary
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APRIL 2024

Parents Evening

A reminder that Parents

Evening is being held on

Thursday 4th April. If you

would like to book an

appointment, please

speak with your child’s

keyworker who will let you

know their available

appointment times.

Events

We have lots of nursery

events planned for the

upcoming months. Please

see our events board in the

hallway to stay up to date.

Easter Basket Decorating 

Competition

This week is the last entry 

for our Easter basket 

decorating competition. 

We also have our Easter 

Egg hunt on Wednesday 4th

April, if you would like to 

join us, please let us know!

March Highlights in the 

rooms

This month in Hedgehogs we

have been enjoying our babble

and chat class. We’ve been

learning new Makaton signs

which are helping with our

communication.

This month in Little Toads we

have been doing a range of

messy play activities, a big

favourite was ice play. Watching

how it melts as we explore.

Owls we have been focusing on

developing their writing skills.

We’ve practiced writing in cards

for Mother's Day and Easter. You

can speak with your child's

keyworker to find out how you

can continue this at home!



Kind Regards

The Willows Team
Toad Hall Nursery – The Willows 

Winnersh@toadhall-nursery.co.uk

Parent/carer notices

No Nut Nursery - a reminder

that we are a no nut nursery,

please do not allow your little

ones to eat nuts before

attending or bring nuts in their

bag.

Small toys – finding small

important toys at the end of the

day can be challenging. Please

can we ask parents not to allow

children to bring in little toys to

play with, as we cannot keep

track of where they are

throughout the day. Any toys

lost are not our responsibility,

although we will do our best to

reunite you with them.

Returning Clothes - we only

have a limited supply of spare

nursery clothes. Please can we

kindly ask if your child goes

home in nursery clothes, that

you bring them back in.

Thank you

It would be much

appreciated if you could also 

review us on Day Nurseries.

Your feedback is very 

important to us, and we’d 

love to hear your voices.

Reviews

Front Door

We will be replacing our

existing front door in the

coming weeks.

For security reasons, we will

need to be extremely mindful

about closing the door

properly behind us. Please

do not let anybody else in.

All visitors, carers, and

parents need to buzz into the

correct room so that a staff

member has confirmed they

can enter the nursery.

We thank you for doing this,

to ensure the nursery is safe

and secure at all times.

Easter Term Dates

The nursery will be closed 

for term time only children 

from Friday 29th March 

and begins again on 

Monday 15th April.

Holi Festival
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